GRE
SCHOOL I

30/10/2023
Dear Parents,

The Greenhithe School Summer Festival is coming up on Friday December 8th.
This is a relaxed annual event run by the PTA, where the whole school
community comes together to celebrate the end of year. Many families bring a
blanket and a picnic tea to set up on the field. There will be entertainment,
stalls and food available from 3.10pm.

During the Summer Festival the children will perform. A bell will ring at 5.30pm
so the children will know they need to go to their class. They will then proceed
with their teacher to the performing area. Each Syndicate will present an item
and there will also be the whole school singing songs.

This is also a non uniform school day, your children are encouraged to wear
festive colours to school.

You will collect your child from the teacher on the field at the end of the
performance as it is easy for little ones to get lost in large crowds. If you

have any questions please see your classroom teacher. Thank you for your
support and have an amazing Summer Festival.

More information from the Greenhithe PTA will follow shortly.

Greenhithe Teachers
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